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Foundation of the future
November 29, 2019 at school, No.197 of the Uchtepa district, the faculty of the institute B.Sh. Matyakubov
and B.M. Rakhmanov organized a round table for high school students. Students shown a video about the
institute. They also provided information about the educational directions of the institute’s faculties, about
the  conditions  created  for  students,  about  the  reforms  be  carried  out  in  cooperation  with  foreign
institutions, and about the rating of the institute. It noted that in order to become a student, high school
graduates must have in-depth knowledge in all subjects taught at school. At the end of the round table, it
turned out that most school graduates are interested in applying for admission to TIIAME.

 

The head of the press service of the institute Rakhimboy Djumaniyazov.


